Dear VMC Families:
REMINDER: VMC PPO TRIVIA NIGHT 2.0 - FRIDAY MAY 7th, 7:30 PM
Our second TRIVIA NIGHT is THIS FRIDAY!
VMC PPO has once again partnered with NOJO Trivia to produce a VMC Trivia Night 2.0, part of our School Community Spirit Activity programming. Create your own team of up to 8 people, or let us place you in a mixed team of other VMC parents or students (you let us know!) 
We are extending registration until TOMORROW (Wednesday), 9:00 PM.
To register, email to vmcgb@hotmail.com your name, your email address[or your team captain’s email address] and the first names of your teammates. Indicate how many devices (computer, cell phone, etc. ) you will be using.)  
To REGISTER, or for more information, email vmcgb@hotmail.com . 


